
 

 
  

 

 

January 12, 2012 

 

 

New joint receiver appointed in Saab insolvency 
Kent Hägglund was appointed on Thursday as a joint receiver in the Saab insolvency. The other receivers 
are Hans L. Bergqvist from Delphi and Anne-Marie Pouteaux from Wistrand, both of whom were 
appointed previously. Kent Hägglund is a lawyer at the firm DLA Nordic and has a solid background in 
insolvency law and a particular focus on intellectual property rights. 
 

- During the administration of the insolvency, we have become aware that a conflict of interest may arise for 
us both in administering matters concerning the SAAB trademark, the griffin figurative trademark, the 
company name Saab and related issues, say Anne-Marie Pouteaux and Hans L. Bergqvist. 
 
- For this reason we proposed that a joint receiver be appointed to handle these matters. Kent Hägglund has 
managed a large number of insolvencies during his 35 year career. He also possesses the specific knowledge 
in intellectual property rights which we deem necessary to handle these complex issues. 

 

 

Hans L. Bergqvist   Anne-Marie Pouteaux 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact information 
Hans L. Bergqvist 
Partner, Delphi  
konkurs@delphi.se 
 
 
Anne-Marie Pouteaux   
Partner, Wistrand 
konkurs@wistrand.se 
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